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                                        -------------------------
                                        Name: Kazuya Imai
                                        Title: Executive Director
                                               Senior Executive Managing Officer
                                               Chief Financial Officer

                                                                21 December 2005

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
                                                              Mitsui & Co., Ltd.

                   EQUITY PARTICIPATION IN QATARGAS 3 PROJECT

Mitsui & Co., Ltd ("Mitsui") announced today that it entered into agreement to
acquire a 1.5% interest in Qatar Liquefied Gas Company Limited (3) ("Qatargas
3") from QP Qatargas 3 Limited, Qatar Petroleum ("QP")'s wholly owned affiliate.
The agreement was signed among Mitsui's wholly owned affiliate, Mitsui Qatargas
3 Ltd., QP's wholly owned affiliate, QP Qatargas 3 Limited and ConocoPhillips'
wholly owned affiliate, ConocoPhillips Qatar Ltd.

The Qatargas 3 Project is an integrated project covering the development of a
new LNG train, with an annual production capacity of 7.8 million tons with the
feed gas coming from Qatar's giant North Field. The LNG train will be built at
the Ras Laffan Industrial City in Qatar. The total project cost is estimated to
be US$5.8 billion, approximately 70% of which will be procured by
limited-recourse financing from a group of lenders including Japan Bank for
International Cooperation. The start-up of the Qatargas 3 project is currently
targeted for mid 2009.

Mitsui will purchase approximately 10 million barrels of condensate per annum
from Qatargas 3 for a period of 13 years commencing from 2010. Mitsui will also
proceed to discuss possible offtake of liquefied natural gas (LNG) from Qatargas
3.

Mitsui recognizes energy and natural resources business as one of its priority
areas. It has participated in several prime LNG projects such as Qatargas I,
Abu-Dhabi, North West Shelf in Australia, Oman, Sakhalin II and Tangguh, and has
developed them as one of its core businesses. Mitsui is aiming to meet the
challenge of globalizing LNG business by way of enlarging and diversifying its
LNG business portfolio as well as developing new functions.
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                                         For further information, please contact
                                                              Mitsui & Co., Ltd.
                                               Corporate Communications Division
                                                            Tel: +81-3-3285-7562
                                                     Investor Relations Division
                                                            Tel: +81-3-3285-7910
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